
2 June 2016 

CIS General Insurance Limited (‘Co-op Insurance’) 

Director Announcement 

 

Co-op Insurance today announces that Kieran O’Keeffe, Chief Financial Officer will be leaving the 

business and stepping down from the Co-op Insurance Board with effect from 14 October 2016 to 

join LV= as Finance Director, General Insurance. 

 

Mark Summerfield, Chief Executive of Co-op Insurance comments: “I’d like to thank Kieran for his 

contribution to the business and wish him well for the future.  We are currently underway with our 

search for his replacement and will update in due course”. 

 

Media Enquiries:                                                          

Russ Brady: Head of Group Public Relations    

russ.brady@co-operative.coop                               

07880 784442   

 

Catherine Turner: Head of Consumer Services PR & CEO Communications 

Catherine.turner@co-operative.coop 

07834 090783  

      

 

Investor Enquires: 

Kieran O’Keeffe: Co-op Insurance, CFO 

kieran.o'keeffe@cfs.coop 

07951 573756 

 

 

 

 


